
 

 

 

Sacred Heart School’s 

Whānau Support Group 

would like to invite you to join us in Pōhutukawa 

for a 

Cuppa, Kai and Korero 

Thurs 17 May 

6:30 – 7:30pm 

 

This is a chance for all whānau (family) to have a korero (chat) over a hot 
drink and some kai (food). We’d like to let you know what the WSG is 

about, how we support staff and students and share our plans for 2018 
and beyond. It’s also a chance for you to share your thoughts and ideas 

and see how you can get involved (if you’d like to). 

 

Nau mai, haere mai! 

All are welcome, come along! 

(children are welcome and will be looked after in Kākāpō) 

 

We’d like to make sure we have enough kai and seats,  
so please RSVP by Tues 15 May 

send a text to 022 511 5419 or ring the school office on 568 6711 

 

 


